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I write this submission to inform the Inquiry of the impact of rising energy bills.

I have learnt over the past 2 years that solar panels on my roof have reduced my electricity bills. I was able to
afford to pay for the solar panels and installation but there are many people who can’t afford to do the same. I
would like to suggest that instead of spending huge sums of money on the Marinus project to provide other
states with renewal energy we look after our own population and the state government provide incentives
especially to those more severely affected by rising power bills.

Tasmanians have paid over many years to have a state which can rely on renewable energy and other
jurisdictions should do the same without us having to pay for it.

Chris Bishop,






